
 
 

 
 

 

Poetic Autoethnographies: Exploring the 
Potential of Collaborative Arts-based Research 

 

A free workshop aimed at poets, academics and 
community groups interested in exploring ways in which 

we can work together 
 

Friday 6th January 2017 
13.30-17.00 

Grand Parade Boardroom, University of Brighton 
 
 

The timetable on the day will include: 
 

 Sharing the results of a collaborative research project using 
spoken word to illuminate experiences of discrimination 

 Discussion of the background, aims and methodology of arts-
based research 

 Hands-on experience of arts-based research methods 

 Networking, and discussion of future possibilities for 
collaboration 

 
 

Places are free and open to all, but must be reserved in advance. 
 

For further information and to register your interest contact: 
Dr Helen Johnson h.f.johnson@brighton.ac.uk 

 

 


